United States Senate U.S. Senator Massachusetts





From Senator Edward M. Kennedy (brother of President John F. Kennedy & Robert F. Kennedy)

June 18

Thank you for sending the recent letter of the poetry you wrote in memory of Robert F. Kennedy. It is very comforting to me and the entire Kennedy family to know that Robert Kennedy's memory is still alive in the hearts and minds of Americans like yourself. I am touched by your eloquent poetry in tribute to Bobby, and I truly appreciate your sharing it with me. Once again, thank you for being in touch and for dedicating some of your work to my brother.

You have my best wishes.

Sincerely,

Senator Edward M. Kennedy